
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE  : SEPTEMBER 4, 2020 
 
TO  : PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF GRADES 1 TO 6 
 
 
FROM  : MRS. LORNA B. YAN 
      Principal, Elementary Department  
 
SUBJECT : CASUAL WEAR 
____________________________________________________________________________  
 
A pleasant day to you. 
 
As we start a new school year, may we clarify the following about the elementary casual wear? 
 
 1. Casual days are as follows:  
  Grades 1 to 3 – Wednesday 
  Grades 4 to 6 – Friday 

2. Each student still has to comply with the prescribed dress code guidelines which are 
as follows: 

2.1 No sando or sleeveless / muscle shirt, no see-through shirt / blouse for both 
boys and girls. 

2.2 No spaghetti-strap blouse / dress, no plunging necklines, no bareback / 
backless, no midriffs, no tank tops, no see- through dress for girls. 

3.  Students can wear PE uniform if their casual day falls on their PE day. 
4. Casual day starts on September 9, 2020 for G1 to 3 and September 11, 2020            

for G4 to 6 until the end of the school year. 
 

Please be guided accordingly. 
 
Thank you. 


